REMEMBERING

Mary Elizabeth Byrne
August 4, 1935 - August 25, 2015

oML GO

Tribute from Stubberfield Funeral Home Ltd. Staff

Stubberfield Funeral Home Ltd. Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Carla De Vita

Relation: Neighbour

Dear Andy, Linda, Valerie, Sandra and Families..

Thinking of you during this time of sorrow and hoping you are able to remember Mary with a smile in
your hearts. May she rest in peace..she certainly deserves it!

Tribute from Bonnie and John Krakalovich

Relation: Employer

Andy and family. We are so sorry to hear of your loss and want you to know that you are in our
thoughts and prayers. May the years of memories and knowing that she is no longer suffering ease
your pain at her loss.
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